GOLDBLATT + SINGER

THE ST. LOUIS INJURY LAW FIRM

(314) 231 4100

8182 MARYLAND AVENUE, SUITE 801, ST. LOUIS, MO 63105

STLINJURYLAW.COM

G + S — PROTECTING OUR CLIENTS SINCE 1949 SUMMER 2020

An important message from **Jeffrey Singer**

We at Goldblatt + Singer understand that the stress of the coronavirus pandemic can feel overwhelming.

In addition to the serious concerns we all have about our health. there is significant added stress regarding job and financial security. As we head into the summer, we can all agree that adapting to the "new normal" has been frustrating, frightening, and challenging. As unsettled as these times are, we are in this together, and can find strength and support in our communities.

Please take comfort in knowing that those of you who are also dealing with an accident or injury have a team of dedicated attorneys and staff still working on your claims as hard as ever. We are doing our job to protect your interests so you can focus on your job of keeping yourself and your families safe and healthy.

We at Goldblatt + Singer are here for you.

LEGAL NEWS Zantac — What You Should Know

Zantac is a widely used heartburn medication that was considered safe enough to be sold over the counter. Recently, multiple studies have found that Zantac contains a dangerous cancer-causing chemical. This discovery has led to a U.S. Food and Drug Administration (FDA) investigation and subsequent recall of Zantac and generic versions of the drug (Ranitidine).



Since reaching the market in 1981, Zantac has been widely used to treat conditions such as acid reflux, heartburn, and ulcers. The drug is frequently prescribed by healthcare providers but is also available as an over the counter medication. A study performed by online pharmacy Valisure in September of 2019 found that Zantac and its generic equivalent Ranitidine was tainted with an unsafe level of the cancer-causing chemical NDMA.

We are deeply troubled that a drug trusted by millions of patients was tainted and could cause cancer. If you or a family member have taken Zantac and have been diagnosed with cancer, our attorneys offer a free consultation and are prepared to file lawsuits on your behalf. Questions about the Zantac litigation or desire more information? Just reach out to us at 314-231-4100

Safety First — **Kids & Computers**



With kids spending more time online and less time playing with their friends outside, social media use is rampant! Here are some quick tips to keep your kids safe:

- Clear boundaries are good boundaries. Create limits that make sense for your child and your family; this might include screen-time limits, what platforms are accessible, and where or when they may be accessed.
- Check account settings regularly. Social media sites are constantly adding security features to maximize protection, but these features may need to be updated manually-check for updates regularly.
- Help create a reliable password. Learning to create an effective password is an important step toward online safety. Any time your child changes their password, you should know.
- Talk to your kids about posting personal information, photos, and video.

It's important that children learn that their actions online can have real world consequences. You cannot monitor your child's social media activity 24/7, so maintaining a strong line of communication is important to understand what's going on with your child online.

PRACTICE AREAS

















MESOTHELIOMA & ASBESTOS

RAILROAD **INJURIES**

NEW STAFF ADDITIONS

In order to give our clients the attention they deserve, we are pleased to announce the addition of two new attorneys, Jason



Guerra and **Joe Weidhaas** (see below). Both St. Louis natives, Jason and Joe bring decades of legal experience and both have been recognized as "Rising Stars" by the Missouri *Super Lawyers* publication. Check out our website for more information about Jason and Joe!

We are also proud to welcome **Cyndee England** who has come onboard as our new Marketing Manager.

From all of us here at Goldblatt + Singer, please take good care of yourselves and each other. The countless acts of kindness to first responders and vulnerable community members have been an inspiration to us. As we wait for the pandemic to ease and for some normalcy to return, we hope you find a small silver lining in the experience. Perhaps you will reconnect with family or friends, rekindle your faith, renew a commitment to fitness, a simple enjoyment of nature, or discover a new interest.

We hope you all stay safe and well. Please let us know if we can be of assistance.

Social Distance For A New TV

To encourage and to thank you for your responsible coronavirus behavior, we are having a contest--Grand prize is a new 55" 4K TV! To enter,



1) Go to our Facebook page - Goldblatt + Singer

2) Like us and post your email address

3) If you have liked us already, then just post your email address

We will put your email address in a drawing and Jeff will pick one lucky winner. All entries must be in by August 20, 2020. Jeff will randomly pick the winner Sept. 9, 2020.



Jason Guerra



Joe Weidhaas



Cyndee England

GOLDBLATT+SINGER

(314) 231 4100 8182 MARYLAND AVENUE, SUITE 801 ST. LOUIS, MO 63105 STLINJURYLAW.COM

You can reach Goldblatt + Singer on the internet.

Our web address, www.stlinjurylaw.com,
provides a history of the firm, a link to our newsletter and e-mail contact with all of our lawyers.



Check out our website at www.stlinjurylaw.com
Like us on Facebook.





The choice of a lawyer is an important decision and should not be based solely on advertisements.

PRSRT STD US POSTAGE PAID St. Louis, MO Permit #452 The St. Louis Injury Law Firm 8182 MARYLAND AVENUE, SUITE 801 ST. LOUIS, MO 63105